
2nd Sunday in Lent

It is wonderful for us to be here
"Lord, it is wonderful for us to be here." We have a right
to be able to say that in relation to our life of faith and
our life of love. But we also have a responsibility to each
other to make that statement possible for one another.
One of the special places of that statement must be in the
relationship of husband and wife in marriage. Make your
marriage a place where the other person is very glad to
be. Make your home a place where everyone who lives
there can say: "it is wonderful to be here". Make the
Church a community where everyone can experience the
warmth of God's love. Those are the kind of challenges
that are in our following of Christ and that are
particularly relevant during this time of Lent. We have to
put ourselves out in order to make all of that happen in
our homes and faith community. Lent is about just that.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

2nd Sunday in Lent
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SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION
On Saturday 28th March at 11.00am

Pupils from Greenlough Primary School
will receive the Sacrament of

Confirmation from Bishop McKeown. 
We ask you over the next few weeks to
keep our young people in your prayers.

Lenten Stations of the Cross
St. Oliver Plunkett Church

Sunday 8th March
at 6.00pm

Greenlough St. Vincent de Paul
Society would be grateful if anyone
who may have old broken or partly
broken Rosary Beads, would leave
them in the box provided at back of
the Church. Thank you.

Monday 9th, Tuesday 10th & Wednesday 11th March
9.00am & 7.30pm

Thursday 12th March: 9.00am, Adoration to 6.00pm
Friday 13th March: 7.30pm 

Saturday 14th March: 10.00am; 
Saturday 14th March, Vigil: 7.30pm 

Sunday 15th March: 9.00am & 11.00am
Children’s Liturgy during 11.00am Mass

Anniversary Masses this Week
Saturday 7th March at 7.30pm 

for Kathleen & Hugh O'Neill, RIP

Sunday 8th March at 11.00am for Bernadette Duffin, RIP



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Greenlough Parish Collections - 1st March 2020
Weekly/Monthly: £1952.75; Building Fund: £45.30. 
Thank you very much for your continued generosity.

Thornhill Ministries 121 Culmore Road, Derry
Thursday 19th March, 8:00pm - 9:15pm.

Let's Talk Church Music - An opportunity for organists,
cantors and those who lead music in their parish to come
together and explore the challenges, questions and good
practice in their experience of this ministry.

Naomh Padraig ag Naomh Mhuire
St Patrick’s at St Mary’s

Saturday 14th March at 8.00pm
ST MARY’S CHURCH, GREENLOUGH

Featuring: Irish Musicians; Irish Dancers; Ulster Scor
Champs; Bag Piper. Irish Stew served, no admission.

Shamrocks will be on sale at Masses next weekend,
14th - 15th March and also on Monday 16th March

while stocks last. All proceeds to Trócaire.

Parish Newsletter
All items to be submitted in writing or via email by

Wednesday 1.00pm. Thank You.

SMA Retreat and Conference Centre, Dromantine
LENTEN DAYS - ‘Lord, open my heart as wide as it can
open’ led by Fr. Damian Bresnahan, SMA. - Saturday
14th March: 9.30am – 5.00pm incl Lunch - £25.

‘Remember – you’re worth it!’ led by Fr. John Gallagher,
SMA - Saturday 28th March: 9.30am – 5.00pm inc.
Lunch - £25.

Holy Week Retreat: Wednesday 8th – Easter Sunday
12th April. The SMA Community, Dromantine invites you to
join in reflectively celebrating the Easter Triduum,
beginning with the Seder Meal. Cost: £260.

BIG BREAKFAST & RAFFLE 
Sunday 15th March 
9.00am to 12.30pm 
in the Wild Duck,

Portglenone 
(min donation £5)

in aid of the
Portglenone Team

of Community Rescue Service.

Website: www.greenlough.com

GREENLOUGH GAC NEWS
Lotto: 2/03: 6, 10, 22 & 23. No Winner.

£25: Margaret Doherty & Thomas
McNally. Jackpot next Week 1450. 

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sundays after
11.00am Mass

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

FLOWER ARRANGING CLASSES
Wednesday 29th April: 7.30pm - 9.30pm
(6 week course); Tutor: James Burnside

Maghera Cross Community Link Centre
Contact: brookville@btinternet.com

for more information.

The Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre, working in
Partnership with St Mary’s University, Twickenham,
offers the Masters in Catholic School Leadership. 

This is a post graduate degree
dedicated to the professional
development and spiritual formation of
Catholic school leaders. It is a great
opportunity for those currently in
leadership roles and those who aspire to, or have an interest
in, leadership roles within the Catholic School system.
The next intake will be Autumn 2020. If you require any
further information, please contact the Derry Diocesan
Catechetical Centre: 028 7126 4087 or email
tferry@derrydiocese.org


